

Forest Hill Elementary School

548 Forest Hill Road, Fredericton, NB, E3B 4K6 Tel: 506 453-5408 Fax: 506 444-4390

October 9, 2018

Dear families.

October 15 - October 19 is Safe Schools Week for all schools in ASD-W. Throughout the week, students and staff will be taking part in activities that focus on safety at school. These activities will also help educate and prepare students in the case of emergencies within the school.

The following is a list of the Safe School's Week activities outside of any classroom safety presentations that will take place:

Monday, October 15 - Lockdown Drill

Tuesday, October 16 - Fire Drill

Wednesday, October 17 - Bus Evacuation Drill

Thursday, October 18 - Mass School Evacuation to our alternate site (STU Rigby Hall Cafeteria)

Friday, October 19 - Rain Date for School Evacuation and / or Fire Drill

During safe schools week, teachers will be discussing personal safety, playground safety and bus safety within the classrooms. If you know of any individuals or groups that would be willing to discuss safety with our students please let us know so that we can arrange this.

As in years past, we are anticipating an effective safe schools week and appreciate your continued support.

Sincerely,

Tracy Stewart - Principal